
Parent Informational 
Meeting

Tuesday, 2/25
@ 6:00 pm

We are happy to announce that our Bernardo Heights AVID 
program will continue to offer our year-long elective course to our 
incoming 6th graders for the 2025-2026 school year.

If you would like to know more about this specific elective please 
join us for our Parent Info Night, Tuesday, February 25th at 6:00 
pm. You will hear from Denise Flynn, our AVID Coordinator and 
teacher, as well as some of our current AVID students. 

Incoming 6th grade applications are due by Friday, March 14th:  
BHMS AVID Application 2025-2026

If you are unable to attend, you can view the presentation by 
clicking this link. 

If you have additional questions you can reach Mrs. Flynn at 
dflynn@powayusd.com.

Click Here for Zoom Link

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSey78KKu6hlyysiQnLBXe6Q7kRWOSPxHlq4R8z1d3pTgZdLXw/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1QSc6NyquJG3yIctFdsrGULhNF2myo7CpLTTc4SpTgBA/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:dflynn@powayusd.com
https://powayusd.zoom.us/s/93107547011?pwd=JwSZHAc0tfkwt6MAbNpJRwuUuUxWhV.1#success

